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Trevor Chadwick

From: Jeannie Walker <jeannie6013@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 5:31 PM
To: Trevor Chadwick; knielson@staridaho.org; Jennifer Salmonsen; Kevan Wheelock; David 

Hershey
Subject: cell tower and Willowbrook annexation

Dear Mayor and council members, 
Please do NOT annex the Willowbrook area. Star has many developments in the process of construction and ready to go 
already which do and will put additional strain on our roads, schools and other systems.  Let's catch up with the current 
level of demand and not unnecessarily add to the problems at this stage. 
Also please do not put that cell tower in a place surrounded by residential areas. There must be a business area where it 
would not be a 24/7 health risk. 
Thank you. 
L. Jeannie Walker 


